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                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Y4H, Y5K/S 98% Expected Attendance 

Y5C 97% Expected Attendance 

Y6D 96% Expected Attendance 

Y4G 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y1Di, Y2W, Y6K 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y3Kn 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y2M 92% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P 91% Risk of under achievement 

Rec C 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y3Ke 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y1Dr 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Diary Dates  
 
 15.10.24 – Harvest Assembly 

 22.10.24/23.10.24 – Parents Evenings  

 26.10.24 – October Half Term 

 04.11.24 – Return to school 

 12/14/15.11.24 – Dogs Trust in school 

 15.11.24 – Children in Need 

 21.12.24 – Christmas Holidays 

 06.01.25 – Return to school 

 

Parents Evening 
The sign-up forms for  
Parents Evening went live on 
ParentMail (NOT FOR NURSERY) on 
Monday of this week. The forms are 
still open, so if you have not yet 
booked an appointment, you still 
have time.  
 
If your child has an EHCP, Miss 
Shepherd has contacted you 
regarding the plan for a meeting 
with your child’s class teacher. 
 

Primary Maths Workshop 
On Monday Mr Casey  
is running a maths workshop for 
parents and carers to provide a 
positive and enjoyable experience 
for supporting children with their 
maths homework. 
 
Workshop topics will include: 
• The importance of a positive   
   attitude towards maths 
• Fun and engaging ways to   
   practice maths at home 
• How to support your child's maths  
   learning in a supportive and  
   encouraging way 
 

Hello Yellow 
Yesterday we supported World Mental  
Health day by inviting children to come to  
school wearing something yellow with their  
school uniform. Children also took part in a range of 
activities to develop their understanding of how we can 
support our own and others Mental Health. 
 
A huge thank you for your donations for  
your child wearing yellow, the mini  
competitions and the worry worms.  
Together we raised £227 which will go  
towards supportive resources for school. 

Harvest Collection 
Thank you to everyone who  
has sent in donations of food  
for our Harvest Collection.  
 
If you would like to donate food but have not 
yet had the chance, we will still be accepting 
donations on Monday and Tuesday next week. 
 
On Tuesday 15th October, the children will be 
taking part in a Harvest Celebration Assembly 
and Mrs. Parmley will be making a display of all 
of the food sent in which will be donated to the 
Clay Cross Food Bank. 
 


